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Dear Parents,  

Manor Farm Infant School’s ‘Love to Read’ Library 

We are pleased to inform you that the ‘Love to Read’ library is now up and running and ready for everyone to use. It 

is situated just inside the gates on the top playground and will be open every day after school. The library will close at 

3.25pm when the school gates are locked.  

As you are aware, current home reading books are linked to the phonics level your child is secure on, which is 

regularly assessed. 

The purpose of our ‘Love to Read’ library is to enable children to read widely and experience a range of texts and 

formats. 

We have aimed to provide you with a little guidance by labelling the shelves that are a good starting point for your 

child depending on their current year group. However, this is only a guide and the choice of book is entirely up to 

you. The reading books are labelled according to the previously, widely used coloured book band system as shown 

below:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please feel free to choose and swap books as often as suits you and your child. We would just ask that you return the 

books to the box they were chosen from and that you and your child choose the books they would like to read 

together.  The selection of books in the library will be regularly refreshed. 

Please continue to read the Rhino books that are sent home and send these in to be changed (every Monday and 

Wednesday in Year 1 and Year 2 and every Monday in EYFS) having written a comment or signed to say the book has 

been read. You are also welcome to write a note in Home school books about any books that your child has read from 

the ‘Love to read’ library.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bing and Mrs Hardy (English Co-ordintors) 

The order of books starts with pink and 
gradually increases in difficulty as you 
go up the scale.  
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